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CALENDAR

Adult Class: Calvin Arnold - Fellowship Hall
High School Class: Pete Tidei- Room #5

Kids Class: Linda Seals/Mary Munsell - Room #2

Adult Class: Dan Hirschfeld - Auditorium/Sanctuary
Women’s Class: Beth Crawford- Fellowship Hall
High School Class: James Tidei - Class Room #5

K-6th Grade: Mary Munsell - Class Room #1
Pre-K Class: Linda Seals - Class Room #2

Infant Class: Sarabeth Tidei - Class Room #7

Class on Sundays @ 9:30 a.m.

Class on Wednesdays @ 7 p.m.

SERVICES

Worship Service on Sunday at 10:30am
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November 2023

Serving Today

Today’s Preacher

Today’s Reading

Calvin Arnold

Thank you for joining us today.
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WELCOME!November 12- Church Potluck in
Fellowship Hall after Worship Service

November 18 - Men's Breakfast in
Fellowship Hall @ 8am

ANNOUNCEMENTS - Bobbie Seals

SONG LEADER - Ken Whaley

1st PRAYER - Elton Schmidt

2nd PRAYER - Gary Merritt

LORD’S SUPPER - Gary Wiles

READING - Scott Helgeson

CLOSING PRAYER - Wes Seals

John 3:16

3. “For God so loved the world, that
He gave His only begotten Son, that
whoever believes in Him shall not

perish, but have eternal life.”

TODAY’S THOUGHT

Gratitude turns what we have into
enough.

November 22nd - Pie Night in
Fellowship hall after Wednesday
evening Bible study



SONG LEADER
Andrew Hartman

1st PRAYER
Pete Tidei
READING

David Hogins

PREACHER
Calvin Arnold

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Bobbie Seals

SONG LEADER
Ken Whaley
1st PRAYER

Jake Munsell
2nd PRAYER
 Doug Houtz

LORD’S SUPPER
Gary Wiles
READING

Dru Jensen
CLOSING PRAYER

Drew Arnold

Serving 11/22

Serving 11/26

DEVOTIONAL

ANY NEWS OR UPDATES?
Please send items for the bulletin to:

info@kearneychurchofchrist.org

PRAYER LIST

CHURCH FAMILY

Brenda Kinsman
Laurie Helgeson

Bob Shearer
Gary Whaley

Elaine Harms
Orlin Wentz
Sonny Sidlo

Jeannie Seals

Stamped & addressed cards for those listed
here and on our prayer list are available in the

south corner of the foyer.

Card Corner

Pie Night- Wednesday, November 22nd. Bring a pie, or an appetite, or both, and enjoy an
enlightening class discussion.

Christmas Party- Scheduled for December 16th. There will be a sign-up sheet in the foyer for
attendance. Any questions, or suggestions please see Sarah Jensen or Linda Seals. 

Oh Baby!!- There will be a table set to the back of the Sanctuary to welcome the new arrivals.
Baby Tidei (First of January), and Baby Florell (Due In February) Both are expecting Boys! Oh

boy oh boy!

Laurie Helgeson- Is in Lincoln receiving radiation treatments, they are wearing her down.
Prayers for strength and regained health.

Naomi Wellman- Best friend to Jody Scherling, since high school; has been diagnosed with a
brain tumor. She lives in Omaha and is scheduled for surgery on December 7th. Asking for

prayers for her and her family.
Cindy Houtz- Recuperating from Covid, Prayers are appreciated.

Lisa Trausch- Slow signs of improvement. Opened her eyes for a bit, and they are slowly
weaning her off of the ventilator. Tony and Jamie appreciate all of our prayers!

John Foster- Struggles with oxygen are keeping John homebound. Send words of
encouragement to our brother.

Heather Ellis- (Ken Whaley’s Daughter) They have suspended her chemo therapy, and
cancelled her surgery for January to remove the tumor, due to health issues at this time.

Sonny Sidlo- Needing prayers at this time, while he looks for a new place to live.
Paula Golden- Is asking for prayers for her Daughter Tasha Golden, she had a lot of her

personal belongings stolen from her home.
Tori Morrow- Was in a vehicle accident Friday Morning, she walked away with a sore knee and

neck, the car was not so lucky. Prayers for quick healing, and quick resolve for the
inconvenience they are experiencing at this time.

Thanksgiving

 Thankfulness is foundational to the Christian life. Thankfulness is a
conscious response that comes from looking beyond our blessings
to their source. As Christians, we have been forgiven, saved from
death, and adopted as God’s children. There could be no better

reason for a grateful heart!
Lepers in Jesus’ day were social outcasts. Their highly contagious

condition ostracized them from those they loved. When ten lepers
encountered Jesus, they desperately implored Him to show them
mercy. Jesus sent them to the priest. As they obeyed they were
healed! These ten men had been forbidden to enter their own

villages, to live in their own homes, to work in their own jobs, or
even to touch their own children. Imagine what unrestrained joy

must have filled them as they ran back home again!
One of the lepers, a Samaritan, stopped and ran back to thank

Jesus. Samaritans were normally shunned by the Jews, but Jesus had
healed him! Jesus asked him, “Where are the others?” Ten lepers

had been healed. Ten lepers were revealing their newfound health.
Ten men were joyfully rushing to share the good news with those

they loved. But only one considered the Source of that blessing and
stopped to thank and worship the One who had given him back his

life. 
We, too, have been healed and made whole by the Savior. We are
free to enjoy the abundant life the Savior has graciously given us.
Could we, like the nine lepers, rush off so quickly to glory in our

blessings without stopping to thank our Redeemer? God looks for
our thanks. Our worship, prayers, service, and daily life ought to be

saturated with thanksgiving to God (Phil. 4:6)

But one of them, seeing that he was healed, returned and , with a loud voice,
gave glory to God. He fell facedown at His feet, thanking Him. And he was a

Samaritan. - Luke 17:15-16

-Henry and Richard Blackaby

Richard and Diana Danielson


